
03/17/2021

Sianna Guertin
Overland Park, KS
District 3

Subject: In Support of SB 212

Dear Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members,

I am writing this letter to express my support of SB 212. This bill would provide the necessary protection
for thousands of families in our community against biased officials making executive changes to vaccine
requirements in Kansas without review by our elected legislators.

As a pre-covid homeschooling mother of two, my stance on government influence in my children’s
healthcare remains the same as my stance on government influence in my children’s education. The
passing of this bill would provide protection for parents like myself who wish to uphold their medical
freedom by not allowing a biased, non-elected official to add vaccines to the immunization schedule.
Parents, above all, should retain the right to make medical decisions for their children, however, IF
mandatory vaccines are to be added to the schedule, they positively should be reviewed and decided upon
amongst the citizens’ elected legislators.

Please vote YES to SB 212.

Sincerely,
Sianna Guertin


